
Broadway Safety Improvement Project

Join us for an Open House

from Steiner Street to Polk Street

sfmta.com/broadway



BROADWAY SAFETY 
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT                          	
The goal of the Broadway Safety Improvement 
Project is to improve safety and comfort for all 
who walk, bike, drive, live or travel to school on 
the corridor.

The SFMTA is holding this Open House to share 
conceptual designs to the community for input. 
Your feedback will be used to refine the design 
and determine next steps. Please join us for this 
exciting opportunity to improve Broadway for all 
who use the street.

Thursday, May 10, 2018 | 6 PM to 8 PM
(Drop-ins welcome any time)

St. Brigid School – 2250 Franklin St

For questions about the project, please contact project 
manager Nick Smith at Nick.Smith@sfmta.com.

To receive project updates, visit sfmta.com/broadway.


